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Welcome to our December newsletter. 

Happy Chanukah to all our parents! 

We are happy to welcome our first children to Shenley.  We will be having an open morning 

on Tuesday the 18th December from 10am to 12pm and you are welcome to come for a visit. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

We would like to welcome our new 

members of staff to our TAS family: 

 

Aneta (BA in early years) joined us as 3rd in 

charge based in toddler room 

Natalia (working towards her L3) based in 

toddler room 

Jamie (working towards her L2) based in 

toddler room 

Kia (Level 2 qualified) based in baby room 

 

 

 

 

CARE HOME 

 

Our visits to the Care Home have been very popular both with parents and children.  We have 

been asked by parents of younger children whether they can also participate in these outings. 

Unfortunately we have been asked by the Care Home only to bring children who are 3 years or 

older because otherwise it is unsettling for the residents and we have to respect these wishes. 

A reminder to all parents to please sign the children’s 

register in/out. This is a safeguarding matter. 



     
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Need 

 
We are very proud to announce that we raised 
nearly £200 for Children in Need.  Thank you all 
for your kind donations.   
: 

The winner of the  jar of sweets is Liya Sherman 
The winning raffle tickets are:  28, 3 and 49.  
Please give your tickets to Vanda to claim your 
prize. 

Christmas Jumper Day 
We will once again be supporting Christmas 
Jumper Day on 14th of December.  Please bring £1 
on the day which will be donated to Save the 
Children 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nappies and Wipes
We would like to remind all 

parents to regularly check the list 

by the door requesting nappies or 

wipes.  

We often find children running 

out of wipes. This is equally 

important for those children who 

are potty training. Thank you for 

your support. 

Important dates for 

your calendar 

Our last day for 2018 will be 21st 

of December 2018 and we will be 

back on Thursday the 3rd of 

January 2019. 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

We believe that the best advertising 
comes from our customers. 

Therefore we would like to show our 

appreciation and offer you a 

 

on your bill all the time when someone 

new is recommended by you

SICK CHILDREN 

Could we remind all parents that TAS has a strict policy on sickness which is for the benefit of all our 

children.  Please note that if your child has a temperature, or if they have been sent home, they should 

not attend nursery the following day.  In addition, if they have sickness or diarrhea they need to be kept 

at home for a minimum of 48 hours from the last episode.  We thank you for your cooperation 

 


